
Dear Land Owners and Residents,  
 
My name is Michael Hankey. On July 6, 2009 at 1:06 AM a meteor flew over my house  
and I took a picture of it with my telescope. Here is that picture:  

 
Since this time, I have been working with numerous scientists from around the world 
including PHDs from NASA as well as other respected universities and institutions. These 
scientists have been able to pinpoint the location of this meteor and they believe parts of it 
may be on your land.  
 
The meteorites are extremely valuable both financially and scientifically. I would like to ask 
for your permission to search your land for these meteorites. Should we find any, they are 
your property. What you choose to do with them is your decision. Obviously should we 
find some I would like to make arrangements to purchase them from you. When that time 
comes you can choose what you want to do and if you are willing we can negotiate a 
purchase price for the meteorites. At this point I am simply trying to locate the meteorites 
and this is the main priority.  
 
I understand that you are approaching harvest and many areas of your land are currently 
un-accessible. I would like to ask for your permission to search the areas of your property 
that do not have crops now and also at a later date to search your corn fields after your 
harvest is completed.  
 
I also want to encourage you to search your own land and be on the lookout now but 
especially when harvest comes. Depending on the size of the meteorites they could cause 
damage to your farm equipment if you were to unknowingly drive over them. Finding 
meteorites is a pretty easy thing to do: 
 - look at the ground for black, heavy, dense rocks that look burnt.  
 - the rocks will be smooth, might be partially rusted and will be magnetic 
 
I sincerely appreciate your time and consideration of this proposal.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Michael Hankey 
Freeland MD, 21053 
410-XXX-XXXX 
mike.hankey@gmail.com 


